
What’s Developing 

 

 

 Value added programs have been around for quite some time. One that is available from 

USDA that is a grant program may be of interest to agriculture businesses in the area.  Here is a 

little bit about it: 

 

 

 
 

 There are several pages of information explaining this Value Added Producer Grant 

Program. This information has been received by the Eureka Community Development Company 

and can be forwarded to anyone who would like to see more details on the program. If you 

would like this information, email the Eureka Development office at ecdc@valleytel.net and 

request that it be forwarded to you. 
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